
 

 

 I believe in supporting our 

village and the people who 

live here. Having lived in 

Knockholt for 29 years 

with my family, I have 

seen many changes in that 

time.  However, those 

which face us today, 

arguably have a more long-term impact on the 

village community, the safety of our children, 

traffic and transport services. There is also a 

need for more targeted housing, whilst taking 

into account our unique environment and 

fragile greenbelt.  
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